
Disclaimer 

The information contained in this web site is for general information purposes only.  While the Malden 

Redevelopment Authority (MRA) does its best to keep the information accurate and current, the MRA does not 

make any warranties or representations with respect to the accuracy, completeness, reliability, suitability, quality or 

availability with respect to this web site or the information contained therein.  Any reliance you place on such 

information is at your own risk.   

 

Through this web site you are able to link to other web sites that are not under the control of the MRA.  The MRA 

has no control over the nature, content, quality, accuracy, materials or completeness of those sites.  The inclusion of 

any links does not imply a recommendation or endorse the views expressed therein.    

The information and materials contained in this web site have been compiled from a variety of sources and, as such, 

are subject to change without notice. In no event will the MRA be liable for any damages, whether direct, indirect, 

general, consequential, incidental, exemplary or special, arising from the use of information provided on this web 

site or through links to any other servers or web sites. 

 

Every effort is made to keep the web site up and running, however, the MRA takes no responsibility for and is not 

liable for the web site being temporarily unavailable due to technical issues beyond its control. 

 

 


